
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

The density levels are way too high and need to be reduced. Roads can not handle the traffic 
as it is and footpaths are still unfinished. Furthermore two storeys should be maximum height 
to fit in with other 2 storey houses in area.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts
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Subject: Comment on application DA2018/1826

Application DA2018/1826
Address 25 Warriewood Road Warriewood NSW 2102
Description New -
Name of commenter Phillip Hunt
Address of commenter 50 Warriewood rd, Warriewood
Email of commenter philhunt69@gmail.com


